
From: Adam Gross <Adam.Gross@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 2:53 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Reporting receipt of lunch for a group -- accepted on behalf of the City  
  
On April 22, 2023, the Community Commission for Public Safety and Accountability held a day-long 
training for recently-elected District Council members. The University of Chicago Crime Lab paid for 
lunch for the approximately 65 people who attended the training. The total cost of the lunch was 
$445.20. I accepted the lunch on behalf of the City.  
 
Please let me know if I need to provide any additional information. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Adam Gross 
 
 
Adam Gross 
Executive Director 
Community Commission for Public Safety and Accountability 
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